
  

 
Provincial Drug Administration Director Visits Hiray 

Feb 17, 2022 
 

Liu Rongshan, Director of the Hubei Provincial Drug Administration, and his delegation visited 

Hiray Pharma Solutions’ state-of-the-art manufacturing facility in Jingmen, China. Director Liu 

Rongshan was joined by Jingmen Vice-Mayor Liu Guofang, along with leaders from the Jingmen 

Municipal Market Supervision Bureau and the 

Jingmen Branch of the Provincial Drug 

Administration. The purpose of their visit was to 

see firsthand Hiray Pharma Solutions’ API 

production site. Take a virtual tour! 

Director Liu Rongshan and Vice-Mayor Liu Guofang offered guidance on the development of 

Hiray Pharma Solutions in terms of its investment and construction, green and sustainable high-quality 

process development, API export, and training of professional talent for quality pharmaceutical 

production. 

Hiray Pharma Solutions Chairman, Max Chen, said Hiray expressed Hiray’s determination to 

following the instructions and requirements of the leaders, committing to strengthening Hiray’s work 

in the field of API production, to continue pioneering 

innovation, and accelerating the increase in 

production capacity. These measures will enhance 

Hiray’s international competitiveness and actively 

promote the construction of a "national-level API 

green production base" in Jingmen. 
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